
  

 

24-6-2022 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians,  

The Governing Body would like to warmly welcome you to our annual Open Evening for Parents/Guardians on Tuesday the 

5th July between 5pm and 7pm. The open evening will give you an opportunity to see the superb display and presentation 

of work that has been achieved by the pupils over the last year. It will also enable you to view the classroom your child will 

be moving onto from the start of the new academic school year, and to talk to your child’s classroom teacher and to find 

out more about the variety of learning methodologies used by the school.  

We hope you are all keeping well, The Governing Body have joined staff regularly and we have continued working 

together in the background, and it been nice to be getting back to face to face meetings. As in the last couple of years, we 

haven’t been able to meet all parents This year we are very much looking forward to meeting you all and the Children at 

the Open Evening. For us all to look around the school and see what all the children have been working on over the last 

year.  

 Ysgol Bro Ingli operates an ‘Open Door Policy’ to encourage good communication between parents/ guardians, families 

and the school, to ensure the best possible learning experience for our pupils throughout their time here. Thank you to all 

the pupils at Ysgol Bro Ingli who once again have demonstrated success in different activities throughout the year.  

I would also like to thank Ffrindiau Bro Ingli, and other local associations, who raise monies for a variety of items for the 

school, and the volunteer hours that are put in by parents and guardians, thank you for this huge contribution. If this is 

something that you would be interested in getting involved, then please get in touch with the school, and they can point 

you in the direction on who to talk to. 

The role of the Pupil Voice is a very important one to us, delivered via the School Council, Good Citizen Council, Cyngor 

Cymreictod and Digital Champions. Pupils’ views are given full consideration, and provide us with an informed insight into 

their work and up to date termly projects, and they also provide feedback to many of the sub committees such as Health & 

Safety, within the governing body.  

A big thank your Head, Enfys Howells, the Teaching staff and The Learning Support staff for their hard work and continued 

commitment in providing a safe learning environment and ‘well being’ at Ysgol Bro Ingli, and also to our administration 

personnel. Thank you to the kitchen Staff, Caretaker and Cleaners who all work very hard in supporting the school and to 

all the volunteers who assist in the classroom. I would like to wish you all a very enjoyable summer break and look forward 

to your return to school on Wednesday 7th September 2022.       

                       

Kind Regards,   

 

Kat Ellis, Chair of Governors. 

 



 

PLEASE FIND BELOW AN INVITATION FROM THE LAST INVASION COMMITTEE AT 

FISHGUARD FOR SCHOOL PUPILS TO TAKE PART IN A PARADE ON SATURDAY JUNE 25th 

Today, schools in the area received samples of costumes for the 'Jemeima Parade' which takes 

place on Saturday 25 June on the Parrog in Goodwick. Volunteers have created 100 costumes 

(50 for boys, 50 for girls) for the Parade. Children dressed in traditional Welsh costume on the 

day will receive free ice cream. 

 Here are a few more facts - The Parade will start near Ocean Lab at 10.30, but to get everyone 

in order, families are asked to arrive at 10 am. 

 There will be parking in the usual car parks.   

The costume samples that have been distributed for children are around Year 4 size. We hope 

to distribute the rest of the costumes soon to you with the intention that they will all be useful 

on the day.  

Children of all ages are welcome to wear their traditional 'St. David's Day' costume to the 

Parade  

All schools are welcome to bring a banner to be part of the Parade. All pupils are welcome to 

march ... the more the merrier 

 The formal activities will be over by about 11.30 and the fun will begin .... ice cream, face 

painting, music, clog dancing and ukulele workshops, stalls etc until 3pm.  

A stage and PA will also be available for 'open mic' performances. 

After the Parade, all schools will be allowed to keep the costumes they receive in the hope that 

they will be reused for folk dancing / performance in the future.  

We hope for fine weather and thank you for your support of this initiative to celebrate 

Jemeima' s big day! 

 Hedydd Hughes 01348 891 355 

 (On behalf of the committee - Last Invasion Tapestry Gallery) 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

My child / children ……………………………………...will be going along to the parade in Goodwick 

Signed: ………………………………. 

PLEASE RETURN SLIP BY MONDAY, JUNE 20th 

 

 

 

  

tel:01348%20891%20355


 

 
 
  

 

 

  


